
Open Records Information Provided By The Iowa Lottery In 
May 2023 

(On average, responses were provided within 2 calendar days.) 
 
On May 1, NuPoint Funding LLC of Boca Raton, Fla., requested a list of annuity winners 
for Jan. 1, 2023, to present and any new or updated court orders for April 2023. That 
same day, the Iowa Lottery provided one email with the requested information. There 
was no charge for this request.  
 
On May 5, the Mumma & Pedersen law firm of Jefferson, Iowa, requested a list of 
tickets to date that have won the top prize in the Iowa Lottery’s “$100,000 Mega 
Crossword” instant-scratch game and the cities where those winning tickets were 
purchased. On May 9, the Iowa Lottery provided one email with the requested 
information. There was no charge for this request.   
 
On May 15, J.G. Wentworth Co. of Chesterbrook, Pa., requested a list of annuity 
winners in the past 60 days and any new or updated court orders for the past 30 days. 
That same day, the Iowa Lottery provided one email with the requested information. 
There was no charge for this request. 
 
 


